
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This notice is being provided to you for information purposes only in compliance 

with the Open Public Meeting Act. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Bass River Township Commissioners have 

decided to move their meeting dates for the remainder of 2024 from the 1st Monday of the 

month to the 2nd Monday of the month, except for October and November; those dates 

will be following at 7:00 pm. 

June 10, 2024    October 15, 2024 (Tuesday) 

July 8, 2024    November 12, 2024 (Tuesday) 

August 12, 2024   December 9, 2024 

September 9, 2024 

  

All meetings in be held at the Bass River Municipal Building 3 North Maple Avenue, 

New Gretna, NJ.  The meeting is open to the public.  Formal action will be taken. 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 
JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC 

TOWNSHIP CLERK 

 

 

Copy to: 

 Press of Atlantic City 

Posted in the Bass River Municipal Building 5-29-2024 


